Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul)

from: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings

Sent; Friday, October 26, 2012 4:37 PM

To: *C1-StPaul_LH-Licensing; Vang, Nhia (CI-StPaul); Sheffer, Vicki (CI-5tPaul)

Subject: FW: Class A Entertainment License Application - 1199 Phalen Park Liquor - Richard
Yannarelly

----- Original Message-----

From: Leslie McMurray [mailto:d3-director@visi.com]

Sent: Friday, October 26, 2012 3:36 PM

To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings

Cc: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

Subject: Class A Entertainment License Application - 1199 Phalen Park Liquor - Richard Yannarelly

Dear Legislative Hearing Officer:

The Payne Phalen District Five Planning Council Board of Directors has reviewed the License Application for a
Class A Entertainment License and has voted to reject this application. The applicant was unable to attend the
CPED (Land Use) meeting on October 2, 2012 and was again unable to attend the October 23rd, 2012 Board of
Directors meeting. the applicant did send a business representative to the Board meeting. The representative
was unable to answer all of the Board's questions regarding this application. The applicant will be sent a letter
with all remaining questions from the Board.

After receiving a response - the District Five Planning Council may be open to negotiating conditions on the
license.

At this time, the District Five Planning Council Board position is to reject the application.

Lestie McMurray, Executive Director / Lead Organizer Payne Phalen District Five Planning Council
506 Kenny Road, Suite 130

Saint Paul, MN 55130 -4554

Phone: (651) 774-5234

Fax: (651) 774-9745

www.paynephalen.or

MISSION: To improve our Payne Phalen neighborhoods by engaging, educating and empowering all residents
in our diverse community



